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COMMUNIQUÉ 
Important message – Red Alert Q’s 

and A’s 
  
For immediate release 
  
(Kahnawake – 2, Kenténha/October 2020) The The Kahnawà:ke 
COVID-19 Task Force wish to advise the community that a list of 
helpful Pandemic Red/Onekwénhtara Alert “Questions & Answers” is 
being made available to assist Kahnawa’kehró:non in navigating the 
challenges of the elevated status/situation that we find ourselves in. 
 
The document contains a list of the most commonly-asked questions 
on various topics related to actions currently being taken during the 
first phase of the Red Alert.  
 
To view the document, visit covid-19.kmhc.ca/faq/. 
 
Please note that this document should not be considered as 
“permanent,” as situations continue to change on a daily basis. The 
Task Force is committed to keeping the community up to date on any 
and all important news regarding COVID-19. 
 
Thanks for your attention. 
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